
 

 4TH DEGREE CORNER...       
                                           AND MORE!  
  July 2015 

 

 
My Dear Brothers in Christ, 
 

Welcome to (Saint) Pope John XXIII Assembly #2984 
(www.assembly2984.com) where something is always happening right 
here in Tampa, Florida. 
 

"AND HERE COME THE KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS"! Yes on Saturday, 
July 18th, our Sir Knights and our newly elected Officers will arrive at St. 
Paul's Catholic Church in all it's glory to celebrate Mass @ 5:30pm.  The 
Installation of Officers for our Assembly will follow in the Family Center 
along with a catered dinner.  The cost is only $10 per couple including 
dinner.  Now here's what's going to make this "beyond the ordinary".  As 
you know, we will be hosting the next 4TH DEGREE EXEMPLIFICATION 
on August 15th, right here in Tampa, Florida. As a pre celebration, we 
are inviting all 3rd Degree Knights of Columbus to our Installation of 
Officers to preview why you should be part of the highest level of 
membership in the Knights of Columbus - The Fourth Degree! What an 
opportunity for all 3rd Degree Knights to witness our Installation and 
break bread with Sir Knights of Columbus. One team, one goal! Now is 
your Hour!  An evening of celebration.  Father Swengros and/or Father 
Romaine will preside at the 5:30 Mass and attend the Installation of 
Officers.  The event will be in lieu of our July General Assembly Meeting.  
Please call our newly elected Worthy Faithful Navigator, Robert Billoni 
for reservations @ 813-444-2377 or rbilloni@verizon.net. 
 

And don't forget - Saturday, August 15th, your chance to become a Sir 
Knight of Columbus right here in Tampa, Florida!  Don't miss your 
calling. 
 

And remember at Pope John XXIII Assembly #2984, the best is yet to 
come! 
 

I Remain Respectfully Yours, 
Your Brother in Christ, 
 

Tom Wilson, PGK,PFN,FDD,FHGC 
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